
Agenda Number:  
Prepared on: 2/5/04 

Department Name: Sheriff 
Department No.: 032 

Agenda Date: 2/17/04 
Placement: Administrative 

Estimate Time: 15 minutes 
Continued Item: NO 

If Yes, date from:       
 
 
 
TO:   Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Jim Anderson 
   Sheriff 
 
STAFF  Ken Shemwell 
CONTACT:  681-4288 
 
SUBJECT:  Contract renewel for the Carpinteria City Police Services Contract  
 
 
Recommendation(s):   
 
That the Board of Supervisors: 
 

Execute the attached contract to provide general Law Enforcement services to the City of Carpinteria 
by the Santa Barbara County Sheriff�s Department through the conclusion of Fiscal Year 2006-2007.  
 
Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
  
The recommendation is primarily aligned with Goal No. 2:  A Safe and Health Community in Which to Live, 
Work and Visit, plus actions required by laws or routine business necessity.  
 
Executive Summary and Discussion:   
 
On July 1, 1992, the City of Carpinteria entered into a contract with the County of Santa Barbara for the 
Sheriff to provide Police Services within the incorporated area of Carpinteria City.   
 
The original contract was for a five year period, July 1, 1992 through June 30, 1997. The original contract 
was renewed for an additional five year period ending on June 30, 2002. Upon the conclusion of the second 
contract for Police Services, both parties agreed to a contract extension to allow for negotiations of a new 
contract. A new contract for Police Services was negotiated ending June 30, 2007.  
 
It is important to note that the contracts have included an automatic renewal for an additional five years. 
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Mandates and Service Levels: 
 
This is not a mandated service; however, in order to provide this requested assistance to the City of 
Carpinteria, this contractual agreement is necessary. This action creates no change in programs or service 
level.  
   
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:   
 
In keeping with current law, County Policy, and practice, this contract provides for �Full Cost Recovery� for 
services rendered, and realizes no increase in net county costs. With approval of this contract, appropriate 
entries reflecting the inclusion of this contract will continue to be included within the Sheriff�s submitted 
proposed budgets during the duration of the contract.  
 
There are no anticipated facility impacts in continuing this contract service. 
 
Special Instructions:  
 
Clerk of the Board:  Please signatures on all three original documents and return two duplicate originals to 
the Department, Attention: Darin Fotheringham.  
 
Concurrence: 
County Counsel 
Risk Management 
Auditor-Controller 
 
 


